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May 9,2007 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
Lisa Bennett, Esq. 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 323 99-08 5 0 

Re: Docket No. 0701 08-E1 

Dear Ms. Bennett: 

This is in response to the recent inquiry from staff concerning the estimated amount of a bill 
for a residential customer in Marianna upon commencement of the new contract for power January 1 , 
2008. 

In our filing, there is an estimated amount of $91.94 for a customer using 1,000 kWh. This 
includes the base rate, conservation cost recovery factor and fuel adjustment factor. There would 
also be a charge for transmission, which we estimate to be $4 - 5 for 1,000 kWh, and taxes. Using 
the initial estimated amount plus an estimate for the transmission would result in an estimate of 
$96.04 for a customer using 1,000 kWh. 

We wish to emphasize that the impact of the new power supply contract for generation and 
transmission services are estimates based on analysis at this time. The actual adjustments to 
customer electricity bills will not be known until the various factors are reviewed and approved in 
the fuel and conservation dockets. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact me. 
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